
Testimony For HB0156 
 

Honorable Delegates 
 
Please vote for HB0156. 
 
Students who are biological males should not be able to participate in traditional girls sports.  
They have physical advantages in height, strength, and lung capacity that girls do not have.  
They can run faster, jump higher, and swing, throw and spike harder.  Because of these 
attributes, they pose a physical danger to the girls.  They also take team positions that biological 
girls could have had.  Finally, they make biological girls feel uncomfortable and unsafe in the 
locker rooms while showering and changing clothes. 
 
Please vote for HB0115. 
 
Alan Lang 
45 Marys Mount Road  
Harwood, Maryland 20776 
410-336-9745 
Alanlang1@verizon.net 

January 29, 2025 


